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MEMORANDUM 

 
October 26, 2021 

 
To:  City Council Members 
 
CC: Kurt Bradburn, Mayor 

Mike Applegarth, Council Executive Director 
 
From: Zach Robinson, Council At-large 
 
Subject: Implementing the Wattsmart Communities Energy Action Plan 

 
 
 

Over the past few months Administration has provided the Council with an exceptional plan for 
Sandy sustainability in the Energy Action Plan.  I've been nothing but happy with 
implementation, up to this point, and have been very pleased with the regular Council reports 
that we have received.  A new Administration will take the reins in just over 2 months from 
today and I would like to guarantee that this sustainability initiative continues, no matter who is 
elected Mayor.  Tonight, I'd ask the Council to give me the go ahead in finalizing the attached 
draft resolution which directs administration (both current and future) to continue implementing 
this important initiative. 


